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Jubilee Celebrations! 

 

We celebrated the Queen’s upcoming Jubilee yesterday with a ‘tea-party’ in the 

school grounds. I hope everyone that attended enjoyed the cakes, biscuits and 

drinks! 

Jubilee Coin 

In order to commemorate the Jubilee each child will today receive a special 70p 

coin which celebrates the 70 years that the Queen has spent on the throne. 

Thank you to Miss Porch for organising and for the Bradford Exchange for donat-

ing the coins. 

Tik-Tok and Cross Platform Sharing Advice 

The following two pages of the newsletter contain information to help you talk to your children about 

the use of Tik-Tok and children finding inappropriate content on the internet. Whilst I am sure many 

of you have encountered Tik-Tok, Cross-Platform Sharing involves the use of a range of platforms 

eg online games, streaming sites or apps that can lead children to dangerous or inappropriate con-

tent.  

Please take a moment to read through the information and if you require any further advice do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 






